Samar Istanbouli
RE: Hoyer Residence Back Porch

To Whom is May Concern,

I’m writing this letter in cohesion with the Hoyer family regarding their back
porch. As a newer resident of Naperville, what attracted us most to this community
was the aesthetics and functionality of the newer homes in the area. The Hoyer’s
introduced us to the community while we still lived in the city of Chicago and invited
us to their home on multiple occasions to get a taste of ‘suburban life’. |I’ve enjoyed
many beautiful evenings relaxing in their back patio, which has been exquisitely and
tastefully done. Everything about the inside and outside of their home is absolutely
stunning. They have maintained and improved the integrity of their home immensely
over the past few years, and to be honest, | don’t know anyone else who invest so
much of their time into home improvements; it’s really refreshing!

It makes us proud to live in a community where our neighbors invest their hard-earned
money on up-keeping and improving their homes. We have known the Hoyer family for
over a decade and never have they run into issues regarding coherence; they are
honest and caring people who want to add value to their home and community.

| kindly ask for consideration on behalf of the Hoyer family, and all families who
occupy the Naperville community. Home improvements set quality standards for our
community which will only raise property values for everyone. The back porch in
question has already served a greater purpose enriching and entertaining friends,
family and children alike.

Warm Regards,

Samar Istanbouli



July 16, 2019

Planning Services Team
City of Naperville

400 S Eagle St
Naperville, IL 60540

Subject: Rear Patio at 1322 N Eagle Street Residence

To Whom It May Concern,

My wife I are neighbors to the residence located at 1322 N
Eagle Street (PIN 08-12-406-003), which has petitioned for a
variance related to Yard Requirements/Permitted Obstructions
for their enclosed porch. We support the proposed variance
under consideration by the City of Naperville, and recommend
its approval.

Sincerely,

Anthony & iMelissa Scacco M

Naperville, IL 60563




Yahoo Mail - Fwd: Porch

Fwd: Porch

From:

To:

Date:

Tuesday, July 16, 2019, 3:23 PM CDT

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

about:blank

From:
Date: July 16, 2019 at 3:22:14 PM CDT
To:

Subject: Porch

City of Naperville,
As per your request, I'm typing this letter of reference and approval for the porch erected at:
1322 N Eagle St. Naperville IL 60563

At this time, | am fully aware of the porch at this address and do not have any concerns, past or
present with the completed construction of the above said porch, nor do | believe the porch is in any
way harming or violating any of our rights or boundaries as a citizen of Naperville.

If needed, | would be willing to come in for an interview or via phone.
Feel free to call anytime on my personal cell phone

Thank you,

George Michael

Naperville resident since 1981

Naperville Business owner since 1991

Chairman & CEO -

Naperville Vacuums, Divorce Store of Naperville, Giada Michael flooring, Rugmedic Inc & Plainfield
Vacuums.

7/16/19, 3:56 PM
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